## DENVER COIN CLUB Meeting Minutes December 18, 2008

The club had our annual Christmas party in lieu of a meeting. As usual, the club provided chicken and pizza and everyone brought a dish to share. We played bingo and everyone seemed to have a good time. Club members brought coins and coin merchandise for winner's prizes.

Linda Gilmore presented a plaque to the family of Al Muklebust. We all shared our good memories of Al.

Jack Denton called the auction assisted by Tom Oliver and they did a fine job.

## Treasurer's Report

Financial information not shown in online minutes - Club members can check with the Secretary if further information is needed.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Infantino, Secretary